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Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose confidence is in him. 
They will be like a tree planted by the water that sends out its roots by the stream. 

It does not fear when heat comes; its leaves are always green. 
It has no worries in a year of drought and never fails to bear fruit. 

Jeremiah 17: 7 - 8 

The Federation of Middleham (VA) & Spennithorne (VC) CE Primary Schools 
Executive Headteacher – Mrs Marie Mann 

 

15th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of another busy and successful school year, we would like to take this opportunity to update 

you on the recruitment process for our new Executive Headteacher. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that the process is now well underway, and interviews are scheduled to take place on 

Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th September 2025. We are committed to keeping you informed throughout the 

process and will provide further updates as soon as we are able. 

 

The job advert for this position will go live on Friday 18th July, and we would greatly appreciate your support in 

spreading the word. The advert will be shared on the Federation’s Facebook page as soon as it is live, and we would 

appreciate it if you could help by sharing it via your own social media networks and online platforms. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. On behalf of the Governing Body, we hope you and your families 

enjoy a restful and enjoyable summer holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Josh Hadfield 

Chair of Governors 
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